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Dear Mayor and Council,
 
I am writing to you in support of the Rezoning (RZ001634) and Development Permit (DVP02274)
applications for the redevelopment of property on 45835 Spadina Avenue, with the purpose of
building affordable housing for seniors, low-income families, and individuals with mobility
challenges. This project, a partnership between Cheam View United Church and Mamele’awt
Qweesome Housing Society, will bring much needed affordable housing options for our community
members who are struggling to meet their housing needs. I believe this project will deliver direct
benefits throughout the broader Chilliwack community by providing adequate and affordable
housing to our community members.
 
Thank you,
 
Kate Healey (she/her) | Executive Director
 
Chilliwack Community Services  |  Share • Grow • Belong

            |  WEB www.comserv.bc.ca
 
We acknowledge we are on unceded, traditional Stó:lō territory. 
We are committed to working towards the Truth and Reconciliation Calls to Action.
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